School Counsellor Information Sheet for Guardians
Nicole DeLory  NDelory@hrsb.ca 
Phone: TBA (private voicemail)
Schedule: Monday Week 1, Tuesday, and Friday
General Information

What are some reasons children see counsellors? 

There are many reasons children come to guidance.  Among these are:
· problems with friendships and being with others
· concerns with personal growth and development, gender identity or sexual orientation
· being worried or stressed out about things that are happening in class, at school or outside of school
· handling feelings, including anger and aggression
· looking for information or help for others 
· being scared or feeling unsafe for any reason
· just needing to be heard by someone who they can trust
I know that, in most cases, your children already talk to you about things that may be happening with them- the school counsellor can be another ally for both them and you.
How I can work with students 

· See students individually
· Work with small groups of students with common concerns in the guidance room (e.g. friendships or anxiety)
· Sessions with classes or other groups to help them work on specific skills or get important information (e.g. social skills or career exploration)
· Teaching guidance related outcomes in the classroom
How I can work with parents and guardians
I am available to discuss your children with you.  If I am not in the building, you can reach me through email or phone. Discussions about your child will need to take place over the phone or in person (please just be mindful of confidentiality concerns when using emails).   I may be able to offer support and help with problem-solving, as well as suggest resources and ideas.  At times, we may collaborate together with the school staff and your child to help your child have a successful experience at school.  I am also able to directly meet with parents/guardians along with your child as often, issues at school are also felt at home.
Confidentiality 

Keeping a trusting counselling relationship with students is very important.  As a result, most of what happens during individual sessions is confidential between the counsellor and the child.  This is more important for older children than younger ones- I will likely share more information about students in the early grades, since they are not yet as independent.  Be assured that I will contact you if there is something that is important for you to know about or help with your child’s knowledge.  You know your children and are therefore a valuable ally- my hope is that we will collaborate regularly.  Updates and information from you are welcome and helpful.  Sometimes, parents/guardians will contact the counsellor for an update on what is happening.  In this case, counsellors usually consult with the student and decide together what information to give.  Students themselves are free to give as much information as they choose about our work together.  
Thank you and I look forward to getting to know you and your children!

